
 
From: Paul Holehouse [mailto   
Sent: 23 September 2021 17:31 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princess Parade - New Hythe Pool 

 
Dear Ms Williams 
 
I fully support the benefits of stopping up Princes Parade. Which will encourage through traffic to use 
the main A259. It will improve the promenade experience for residents and visitors alike by taking 
away speeding traffic. It will also decrease traffic in Twiss Road & South Road and once again 
improve the experience for local residents and improve the safety for young people using the park 
and pool facilities on South Road. 
 
Thanks, Paul 

 

 




